
Contact: 

04-07-2025 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is 

proposing safety improvements at the intersection of  

State Road (S.R.) 200 and SW 62nd Avenue/SW 73rd 

Street Road in Ocala. The purpose of these 

improvements is to enhance the safety and efficiency 

of this intersection by improving traffic flow and 

reducing conflict points, or locations where a crash  

can occur. 

 

Proposed improvements include converting  

the existing full median opening to a  

two-way directional median 

opening and extending  

the median nose for the 

westbound approach. These 

proposed improvements will 

allow U-turns and left turns 

for vehicles traveling 

eastbound and westbound 

along S.R. 200. Left turns 

from SW 62nd Avenue and 

SW 73rd Street Road will be 

prohibited. 

 

Signing and pavement 

markings will also be 

updated. 

S.R. 200 at SW 62nd Avenue/ 

SW 73rd Street Road Safety Improvements  

 

Marion County 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 992500-3  

Richard Smith 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5326 
Richard.Smith@dot.state.fl.us 

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT District 
Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 

Project Status & Estimated Costs* 

Design: Winter 2026 $ 40,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Summer 2026 $ 160,000 

*Subject to change 
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